Davidson County

UT-TSU Agricultural Extension Board Meeting Minutes

February 21st, 2019

The Davidson County UT-TSU Agricultural Extension Board met on Thursday, February 21st, 2019 at 1:00 p.m. at the Davidson County Extension Office, Metro Southeast Bldg., at 1417 Murfreesboro Pike second floor.

Members Present: Mr. Mark Kerske, Chair, Dr. Thelma Sanders-Hunters

Members Absent: Ms. Sylvia Gainer, Mr. Bobby Edwards, Mr. Will Nesby, Ms. Sherri Smith, Mr. Ed Smith

Mark Kerske called the meeting to order. Mr. Kerske announced that a quorum was not present for the transaction of business.

Michael Barry, Agricultural Extension Director, announced that he had office quarterly reports as well as the 2018-2019 budget sheet which shows the portion that UT, TSU, and Metro contribute to the Agricultural Extension budget. Mr. Barry gave the information to the board members in attendance and announced he would mail the information to those board members not in attendance.

Due to the lack of a quorum, the meeting was adjourned.

The date for the next Board meeting will be held on Thursday, May 30th, 2019 at 1:00 p.m. at the Agricultural Extension office.